
Hotel cleaners are also entitled to a weekend allowance! 
 
All cleaners in the Netherlands receive a weekend allowance, except you! This is unacceptable and 
you have a right to this too. Join the fight and join the fight, so that you also get this allowance. It's 
about a lot of extra money that you don't get right now. We will negotiate this with the employers in 
September. It is important that as many cleaners as possible report to us before then and let them 
know that they demand a weekend allowance. 
 
REGISTER HERE so we know how many hotel cleaners want this too: 
 
What else can you do? 
1. Go to the FNV SCHOONGENOEG Facebook page and like the page. WE WILL KEEP YOU INFORMED 
HERE! 
2. Also make a video of you and your colleagues in which you shout: we demand weekend 
allowances! And send that to 06-81969564. 
3. Send the link of this page to as many colleagues as possible and call on them to register and make 
videos and send them to this telephone number. 
 
JOIN! THE MORE HOTEL CLEANERS REGISTER, THE STRONGER WE STAND! 
 
You can also become a member of the FNV 
The more members, the stronger we are. Become a member now 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://onderzoek.fnv.nl/?f=kox1ot5a43&_ga=2.215501009.73601821.1686550548-258037319.1679587309&_gac=1.250865202.1686042910.EAIaIQobChMIibbKpKeu_wIVktp3Ch1CIQ4XEAAYASAAEgLgrfD_BwE
https://www.facebook.com/FNVschoongenoeg
http://www.fnv.nl/hotelcleaning
https://www.fnv.nl/lidmaatschap/lid-worden?broncode=homepage#/
https://www.fnv.nl/lidmaatschap/lid-worden?broncode=homepage#/
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